
March 18th, 2020 

*UPDATE* 

 

Dear community members, 

 

Yesterday, Governor Evers announced emergency order #5 closing 

restaurants and prohibiting gatherings of more than 10 people. With this, 

the university has responded with this statement: “While the university 

continues to operate, all facilities at the Stevens Point, Marshfield and 

Wausau campuses and all field stations are closed to the public.” This 

means the UW-Stevens Point Museum of Natural History will now be 

closed temporarily. In addition to closing the university to the public, the 

“university has also canceled all events on campus, regardless of crowd 

size, through May 24th, the end of the academic year.” Collection Crawl 

and all other Museum events and tours are canceled through May 24th.  

 

We will continue to work on providing activities for you online on our 

Facebook and Instagram page, and our website.  

 

For more information about COVID-19, please visit the Centers for Disease 

Control at cdc.gov or the Wisconsin Department of Health Services at 

dhs.wisconsin.gov/outbreaks. For more information about the University's 

response to COVID-19, visit 

https://www.uwsp.edu/emergency/Pages/covidcomm.aspx.  

 

We appreciate your cooperation and support during this time. Stay safe.  

 

UWSP Museum of Natural History Staff 

 
If you have any questions, feel free to contact us!  
Email: museum@uwsp.edu 
 

https://www.uwsp.edu/emergency/Pages/covidcomm.aspx

